From: dajohnson@notes.cc.sunysb.edu **To:** darren.johnson@STONYBROOK.EDU

Date: Monday, November 10, 2008 02:10PM

Subject: SOUTHAMPTON: "This Week at SBS," vol. 2, issue 10

History:

This message has been forwarded.

This Week at Stony Brook Southampton

11/10/08-11/-11/16/08, Vol. 2, Issue 10

Monday, 11/10/08

"Monday Madness!" Challenge your friends and roommates in this bowling league at Riverhead's Wildwood Lanes. The bus leaves from Lot A at 7 p.m. Free for SBS students, including shoe rental. For further details, contact Diane.Redo@stonybrook.edu or x2-5132. "Monday Night Football" Enjoy some Monday Night Football with friends on the big screen!

Come watch San Francisco take on Arizona from 8:30 until 11 p.m. in the Tree House Lounge. For further details, contact Joe McGrann at x2-5071.

Tuesday, 11/11/08 Veteran's Day

Hall Council Meeting, Amagansett LL, 7:30 p.m. Discuss event planning and what is happening in the residence halls and on campus. For more information, contact Office of Residence Life at x2-5114.

Marine Biology Club, 7:45 p.m. Mattituck LL.

Badminton Tournament, 8 p.m. Southampton Recreation Center (Gym).

Sign up your team of two in the Wellness Center.

Recycle Awareness Week, 8 p.m., Small Gym. Gearing up for America Recycles Day? Stop by the Southampton Recreation Center to discuss ways to make not only SBS but also Long Island and the world more sustainable. Frisbee fun included. Open to all SBS students.

Wednesday, 11/12/08

Blood Drive. Long Island Blood Services hosts a Blood Drive in the Small Gym from 11 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. Sign up in advance at the Student Center.

Resident Assistant Programs, 7 to 11 p.m. Every Monday, the resident assistants create themed events geared to social, cultural, and educational programs. For more information please see your RA. Locations are in various lower levels of the residence halls. For further information contact the Office of Residence Life at x2-5114.

Yoga, 7 p.m. to 8:30 p.m., Amagansett LL. Class is only open to SBS staff and students and limited to 25 participants per class. Bring water and appropriate attire. For more information, contact Melanie, growings16@gmail.com.

Thursday 11/13/08

"Writing for the Birds" continues. Join others in building birdfeeders or "word-feeders," and help feed the birds some words. Located in the Writing Center (in the Tech Center building) from 4 - 7 p.m. For more information contact stephanie.wade@stonybrook.edu.

Ethnic Nights in the Café, Dinnertime. This Thursday is Mexican Night: Tacos with pulled pork/chicken/ground beef; quesadillas; corn salad; rice and beans; chicken tortilla soup, and virgin sangria.

Friday 11/14/08

Recycling Awareness Week continues, 8 p.m., Café. Show your recycling spirit! Challenge the other residence halls to a "can castle contest" and discuss what recycling means to you. This challenge will be the last of the battle of the buildings. All cans used to create a castle will be donated to a local food bank for the holiday season. To register your team, contact <u>Diane.Redo@stonybrook.edu</u> or x2-5132.

Afternoon Yoga, Enjoy some relaxation time between 2 and 3:30 p.m. in Amagansett LL. Yoga will relax your mind and body. This event can hold 25 participants; bring water and wear appropriate attire. For more information, contact Melanie at growings16@gmail.com.

Two-on-Two Basketball Tournament. Think you have game? Let's see it! Come enjoy some two-on-two basketball located in the Gym from 8 p.m. to 10 p.m. Sign up in the Wellness Center. For more information, contact x2-5132 or diane.redo@stonybrook.edu.

Saturday 11/15/08

Cody Center Sibling Support Group, 11 a.m. to 1:30 p.m., Student Center Events Room. For siblings ages 6 to 18 of children with neurodevelopmental disabilities. Provides fun activities along with the chance to share with others. The groups are facilitated by a social worker and a nurse who staff Suffolk Medical Home Network, a federally funded program providing care coordination, education and services to families of children with special health care needs. There is no fee, but pre-registration is required. For further information contact, Lorraine Sawyer at 631-474-648 or <a href="mailto:lorgation-



From the Café: "Café Hours of Operation: Mon.-Thurs., 8 a.m. to 7 p.m.; Sat. and Sun., 11 a.m. to 7 p.m. There are no more late night hours, but there is a food carousel in the Student Center stocked nightly with fresh sandwiches/salads/pastas. This carousel takes coins and flex points. There is a microwave available to warm hot heroes, etc."

Also... Any student who needs meals over the Thanksgiving holiday must sign up at the Café for which days/meals they will be picking up.

November 20...

Stony Brook University President Shirley Strum Kenny will be at Southampton at 7:30 p.m. in the Café for a Question-and Answersession. Come and learn about our University's President and plans for our campus.

On November 6, Dean Martin Schoonen and Director of Facilities Joseph Russell held a memorial service near the Student Center for late staff member Cathy Pevera, who had passed away earlier this year. Faculty, staff and the Pevera family attended. A monument to the late Ms. Pevera will remain across from the Student Center.

FYI... Stony Brook Southampton has started a Mentor Program designed to help students build positive relationships and find potential faculty/staff mentors. For a mentorship application or more information, contact Anamaria Cobo de Paci, Dean of Students, at **acobodepaci@stonybrook.edu** or x2-5093.

Prof. Stephanie Wade reports: "The Writing Center is happy to announce expanded hours: Monday and Wednesday: 1-8 p.m.; Tuesday and Thursday: 7-9 p.m. Reservations are recommended and may be made via http://www.rich37.com/stonybrook/. Bring your mug for a cup of tea! We are located in the Technology Center, Room 105. We are available to help students with all stages of the writing process:

- o Understanding assignments
- o Developing topics
- o Research
- o Organization
- o Crafting arguments

- o Language, voice, and tone
- o Proofreading
- o And more.

We also offer resources for extracurricular, and community projects."



Students At Stony Brook Southampton Eager To Cast First Vote

Hamptons.com, NY

To catch up on some previous SBS stories, please visit:

http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/news.shtml





11-4: Professor Jim Quigley along with students and fellow faculty members await election results in the Tree House Lounge.

To see more photos from the past week, visit:

http://commcgi.cc.stonybrook.edu/am2/publish/sbsouthampton/This_Week_at_Stony_Brook_Southampton_in_Photos.shtml

Contact <u>Darren.Johnson@stonybrook.edu</u> by Friday at 3 p.m. to include your news and events in next week's edition of "This Week at Stony Brook Southampton." Have a great week!

Darren Johnson
Media Relations Manager
Stony Brook Southampton
239 Montauk Hwy
Southampton, NY 11968
631-632-5088
darren.johnson@stonybrook.edu
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/

Attachments:

mime.gif